
From: Symmes, Brian <BrianSymmes@gov.sc.gov>
To: Adams, Chaney <ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 9/27/2016 3:05:17 PM
Subject: FW: Hello again from Michelin

Attachments: 00288683.jpg

 
 
From: Kneece, Matt [mailto:mkneece@sccommerce.com] 

Sent: Tuesday, September 27, 2016 2:01 PM

To: Symmes, Brian

Cc: Cauthen, Jeremy

Subject: FW: Hello again from Michelin
 
Brian,
 
Just wanted to pass this along to you re: a tweet that came from the Governor’s twitter account yesterday about the 
Michelin development.
 
Matt
 

From: Tony Fouladpour [mailto:tony.fouladpour@michelin.com] 

Sent: Tuesday, September 27, 2016 1:49 PM

To: Kneece, Matt <mkneece@sccommerce.com>

Cc: Lauren Davis <lauren.davis@michelin.com>

Subject: Hello again from Michelin
 
Hello Matt,
 
Again, thank you and the Governor for sending the Tweet congratulating Michelin on the decision to build out new, 
high-tech warehouse in Spartanburg. Greatly appreciate it!!
 
One thing: we noticed (people who know every tread pattern we have, I should say) that the tire being shown in the 
Tweet is not actually a Michelin product. I am sure it was just a bit of a mix up and no one is really that concerned.
 
Can you have someone on your staff substitute that photo for the one I have attached? We would be very grateful.
 
Let me know (can you “reply all” so Lauren Davis sees it as well). I am few short moments from going to the airport.
 
Best regards,
 
Tony Fouladpour
Director of Corporate Communications
O: 864.458.4335
C: 864.380.6986
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